
Clinton Historic Preservation Commission Meeting 
June 19, 2019 

Call to Order:  Meeting was called to order by Chairperson Roger Mellick at 6:30 p.m. 

Attending:  Carol Beder, Carol Crawford-Jones, Sharon Dysart, Marcia Hansen, Council 
Representative Lisa Intrabartola, Roger Mellick, Richard Miller, and guest John Compton. 

Minutes Approval   Richard moved that the minutes of the May meeting be accepted as 
presented.  The motion was seconded by Marcia Hansen.  Motion carried. 

Conformation of Design Guidelines Discussion   Our suggested Certificate of Appropriateness 
(COA) was not accepted.  However, we will regularly contribute to the quarterly newsletter that 
will be sent to homeowners; the Town’s web site will also be redesigned and expanded.   

Upcoming Board Slate   We have two vacant seats and will accept applications.  Anyone 
interested can get an application from Ceil.  The Town of Clinton web site incorrectly lists our 
Commission members; Lisa said that she would update it. 

Promoting Historic Awareness   Allie McGaheran’s collection was donated to The Red Mill 
Museum with the stipulation that there will be periodic exhibits about the history of the Town of 
Clinton.   Our Commission would be pleased to assist with any exhibits related to the history of 
our Town; a letter will be sent to museum officials,  Elizabeth, Paul and Doug, indicating our 
interest.  

New Business:  Sharon suggested that we invite John Mohr to address our commission.   

Next Regular Meeting:  Wednesday, July 17, 2019, at 6:30 p.m. 

Adjournment:   Sharon made a motion to adjourn; Richard seconded the motion.  Meeting was 
adjourned at 7:25 p.m. 


